
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 11, 2018  

 
 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Bill Tiffany – Chairman and Secretary, Connie St.Clair – Co-Chair and Mike 
Mudge Member  
   
 
The meeting called to order @ 5:06 pm  
 
 
 
 
 

1. Recently there was a burial at “Pine Grove” cemetery and some people had parked on 
top of occupied plots.  Connie suggested we look into having “No Parking on the Plots” 
signs made up.  

 
2. Mike Mudge said the steel gates for the “Perry Eaton” tomb are sand blasted and 

repaired and will be painted soon.  Mike will have the gentleman that is doing the work, 
send us a bill so we can pay him. 

 
3. I will call Jack Dearborn and ask him what we are allowed to do with C.I.P. funds if we 

apply for them.   
 

4. Connie will install the new sign for the “Dow Peaslee” cemetery at 81 Concord Stage 
Road, Rte. 77 North Weare. 

 
 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Chairman and Recording Secretary 


